
VISITORS AT SCHOOL: 
 

The security of our students, staff and school is imperative!  If you 
are a visitor at Canyon Crest, whether it be a parent, volunteer, 
etc., please make sure that you come to the office and sign in and 
get a 'VISITOR' sticker before entering any part of the building. 
THERE SHOULD BE NO PARENT OR VISITOR 
WALKING THROUGHOUT OUR SCHOOL THAT IS NOT 
IDENTIFIED WITH EITHER A DISTRICT BADGE OR A 
VISITOR PASS!  This helps to ensure the safety of our children 
and staff. Thank You!  

 

 


